

## SH&DCRA Working meeting 26<sup>th</sup> March 2021

1. Decision re. Forming a Limited Company to hold common rights for the Association.  
Wait for a reply from NCC Reg. Auth.
2. What to do about latest situation at Overy: Write to Boathouse informing them that they should not act unlawfully on the common; write to the BOHT questioning the legality of their actions; organise wording for stick-on labels to be placed on boats and signs around the common. \*\*Let Chris know when I am going over.
3. RWNGC fence: Michael will contact Rod when he has been down there; Wed. week.
4. Jake/Holkham Estate fence and tern colony: Agreed that the fence line would be ok. Sec. to let Jake know that SH&DCRA fully support the fencing of the tern colony but to remind him of the access issues for visitors and to keep the fencing for as short a time as possible.
5. Keith Miller asking for funding for repair of Hard at Brancaster: Acknowledge letter but send nothing.
6. Brancaster car park receipts and Brancaster PC: Wait for the time being to find out what legal advice the PC receives.
7. James Wild MP proving useless in helping to bring the Land Registry and Charity Commission to account: Write to Lord Gardiner and the Lord Chief Justice. Send FoI to the Charity Commission.
8. Crown Estate has not replied re 1922 Conveyance and sea bed at Overy: send FoI request.
9. RWNGC problems with the Land Registry in 2010 concerning title to the land they claim ownership of: Sec. to speak to Brian.
10. Facebook page SH&DCRA Grapevine has over 200 followers: Important that Committee members be aware of the issues airing on that page.
11. Victoria NT has sent copies of the BCC and BFC Constitutions with proposed changes by NT and Brancaster PC: Sec. to forward to Committee and speak to Brian who helped with the original documents.